
I urge you to oppose this senseless legislation that does nothing to punish criminals who steal guns, but 
everything to punish law abiding gun owners who are the victim of theft. Most gun owners already keep 
their firearms stored in a gun safe, and it is not the governments place to tell us how we MUST store our 
firearms. That choice must be left to the individual as individual circumstances vary dramatically. Once 
again, I URGE you to OPPOSE this bill.  
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